
 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, August 26, 2017 – 11:00 a.m. 
 

Please join members of the South Windsor Board of Education, Town Council 

and Public Building Commission, as well as dignitaries, school and town staff, 

students, families and residents, as we celebrate this important milestone in 

South Windsor’s Elementary Facilities Master Plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dream    Achieve    Inspire 

 

Tours of the new school will be offered  

immediately following the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony. 


